
Security Alert

On or about November 30, 2006, three automobiles in the One Wall Centre 
parkade were broken into. Car windows were smashed and personal properties 
such as cell phones and navigation systems were taken. The culprit forced his way 
through a locked stairway entry door. The entry door has been repaired.

All residents should make sure their cars are locked.

All residents should also remove personal property from their cars. At a 
minimum, all personal property in the car should be stored out of view.




